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                  Crystal Creek Public School 
 

Phone: 02 6679 1223 
Email: crystalcrk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

www.crystalcrk-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  

IMPORTANT  DATES  TO REMEMBER 

29/04/2021  ATHLETICS TRAINING-  
ALL GRADES AT SCHOOL 

30/04/2021  SCHOOL PHOTO DAY 
ALL STUDENTS  
FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM 

30/04/2021  DISTRICT TOUCH TRIALS 
SELECTED STUDENTS ONLY 

03/05/2021  DISTRICT CROSS 
COUNTRY –  
SELECTED STUDENTS ONLY 

05/05/2021  DANCE REHEARSALS AT 
SCHOOL 

06/05/2021  ATHLETICS TRAINING–  
ALL GRADES AT SCHOOL 

06/05/2021  BOOK CLUB ORDERS DUE 
TO OFFICE 

11/5/2021  to 13/5/2021 NAPLAN YEAR 3 AND 5 

13/5/2021  Athletics Training - all grades 
at school 

19/05/2021  Crazy Hair Day at School 9am 

20/05/2021  DANCE REHEARSALS AT 
SCHOOL 

20/5/2021  Athletics Coaching - all grades 
at school 

26/5/2021  Sorry Day 

27/5/2021  Athletics Coaching - all grades 
at school 

31/05/2021 to 2/06/2021 4/5/6 CYC BURLEIGH CAMP 

31/05/2021  Reconciliation Day 

02/06/2021  P&C Meeting at 5.30pm 

03/06/2021  MABO Day 

04/06/2021  Small School Mixed Soccer 
knock out at Dungay 

04/06/2021  M/H/S  Yr 6 Transition Day 

PAYMENTS   

OVERDUE  4/5/6  CAMP DEPOSIT AND 
NEW PERMISSION NOTE 
Everyone should have 
$100.00 paid up so far  

30/04/2021 $50.00 4/5/6 Camp 2nd Instalment 

PRINCIPALS REPORT 

ATTENDANCE AND SICK DAYS 

You have a legal responsibility to send your 
children to school every school day, however 
sometimes your child may become sick at 
school or may be too sick to attend. 

WHAT TO DO IF YOUR CHILD IS TOO UN-
WELL 

If your child misses school due to illness,      
religious reasons or family circumstances, talk 
to your child's teacher and remember to send a 
signed note explaining the reason for their    
absence. 

If your child arrives at school late or needs to 
leave early, you will need to go to the office to 
sign your child in or out. 

If you're having difficulty getting your child to 
school every day and on time, talk to the  
teacher or principal. 

IF YOUR CHILD IS SICK AT SCHOOL 

If your child gets sick or injured at school, the 
school will contact you. If your child is ill, they 
will go to an area where they can lie down and 
be monitored. You will be called to come and 
collect your child if they are too sick to go back 
to the classroom. It is important to keep your 
contact details up to date with the school,     
including an alternative contact - such as a    
relative or neighbour - so the school can call 
should you be unavailable. 

IF YOUR CHILD IS SICK AT HOME 

From time to time your child may get sick and 
display symptoms that mean it's best to keep 
them away from school and see your doctor. 

Some of these symptoms include: 

• a fever of 38C or above 

• vomiting or diarrhoea 

• cold or flu symptoms 

rashes of an unknown origin. 
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MR DAVIS’S PARENT TIPS OF THE 
WEEK 

YOUR ROLE IN SUPPORTING ATTENDANCE 

Everyone has a role supporting positive school 
attendance. 

Regular attendance helps students to: 

• develop a sense of belonging 

• develop and maintain friendships 

• be more engaged at school 

• progress with their learning 

be more aware of career and life options. 

Every day counts. Missing just one day a    
fortnight can amount to four weeks of lost 
learning over a year. Over their school life, this 
can equal one year of missed learning. 

When your child attends school every day, 
learning becomes easier and your child will 
build and maintain friendships with other    
children. 

Parents and carers can help foster positive   
attendance habits by: 

• helping their child learn the importance of 
punctuality and routine 

• ensuring their child arrives on time from the 
start of the school day, ready to participate in 
learning 

• reducing disruption to learning where    
possible, by planning any necessary            
appointments outside of school time 

• promptly communicating any absence to 
the school (within 7 days of the first day of any 
absence) 

working with the school to encourage and   
support regular attendance. 

 

MR DAVIS’S FUNNIES 

Q. What's a crocodile's favourite game? 

A. Snap! 

  

Q. What do you call a boomerang that doesn't 
come back? 

A. A stick! 

STUDENT  BANKING 

Student banking days are Tuesday.  

Please send in your bank books to the office 
each week. Thank you 

4/5/6 - CYC BURLEIGH CAMP  

Please return the  new signed permission note 
for the 4/5/6 CYC  Burleigh Camp. Everyone 
should have $100.00 paid up on the camp so 
far. The second installment is due this Friday 
the 30th April of $50.00. Can you please send 
in the money to the office to ensure your child’s 
place on camp, if you have not already done 
so. 

OUR ANZAC DAY CEREMONEY 

On Monday we held our ANZAC day ceremony 
at school, ran by our School Captains and Vice 
Captains they did a wonderful job. Thank you 
to Anna for doing our wreath, and Zoe for her 
paper wreath creation. They were both lovely. 
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FAR NORTH COAST DANCE FESTIVAL 

When: Term 2, Week 5  Thursday May 20
th
  

Where: Lismore City Hall – 1 Bounty Street, 
Lismore. 

Time: Concert 7pm – 8.15pm No students will 
be permitted to leave early. 

Tickets: Tickets on sale Monday May 3rd- limit 
2 per purchase. Call 1300 066 772 

9-4pm  

Adults $25 

School aged children $15 

Concession holders $15 

Don’t miss out!! 

Please Note: There is only 13 Students select-
ed to partake in the concert, a note will come 
home tomorrow for the children concerned. 

Students will be leaving school at 7.30am via 
personal vehicle transport. Brad Davis, Chan-
telle Oakes, and two parents will be taking stu-
dents to Lismore via personal vehicles, to at-
tend a full technical rehearsal from 9.30am-
3pm.  We will then have dinner in Lismore 
( please provide your child a small amount of 
cash for dinner) and prepare for our perfor-
mance. Parents will be able to take students 
home by the end of the performance (not the 
individual group performance).  

UNIFORM PRICE INCREASE 

The P&C have had to make a small price     
increase to the uniforms to cover the costs. 

New Prices are as follows: 

Shirt $25.00 

Shorts and Skorts $20.00 

Hat $15.00 

Jumper Pullover $25.00 

Jumper Zipper Front $30.00 

Beanies $10.00 

Hair Scrunchies $2.00 each 

 

EASTER HAT PARADE AND DISCO 

On Thursday 1st April last day of Term 1, the 
school hosted our annual Easter Hat Parade.            
Students were permitted to wear mufti on the 
day.  

Some parents attended signing in with the QR 
code at the front gate and obey the 4 meter 
rule for outdoor activities. 

In the afternoon we had a Disco for the        
students to finish off Term 1 with some fun. 

Sorry no disco photos 
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OUR CROSS COUNTRY CARNIVAL 

Last Friday we held our own Cross Country 
Carnival at School.  

Everyone had a fun day 

Special thanks to the  P&C committee that ran 
a sausage sizzle for everyone and IGA Tweed 
Valley for donating the sausages. 

Photos on the following page 
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Crystal Creek Pubic School P & C Meeting Minutes 

Date: Wednesday 31/03/21  

Time: 5:30pm  

Attendance: Rebecca Gosper; Jasmah Mitchell; Kelli Thomson; Kylie Johnston; Kieran Johnston; 
Cheryl Wright; Brad Davis; Sam Bray                        Apologies: none  

Voting for executive Committee (Second attempt after first postponement and all positions re-
mained vacant)  

President: Cheryl Wright nominated by Jasmah Mitchell; seconded by Sam Bray.  

Vice President: Jasmah nominated by Kelli Thomson; seconded by Kylie Johnston.  

Treasurer: Jasmah Mitchell & Kelli Thomson nominated by Sam Bray; seconded by Cheryl Wright.   

Secretary: Kelli Thomson nominated by Kylie Johnston; seconded by Sam Bray.  

Sub Committee Canteen Coordinator: Kylie Johnston  

Uniform Coordinator: shared by executive committee 

 Principals’ Report:  

1.Role of the P & C- fundraising; positive events; support for activities. What do you want to do? 
Look over precious years for ideas = fireworks; mother’s/Father’s Day; visiting groups; elections; 
markets; Easter; canteen; Kids in the kitchen. 

 2. School Plan: Future Focus completed in last plan. Authentic plan looking towards the goals of 
the school and how to achieve them. This will be available on the school website ASAP.  

3. COVID: be patient; always changing.  

4. Cross Country: Wednesday week 1; 21/4 5. Small Schools Athletics Carnival: Thursday 24 June
- Big profit available.  

Treasurer:  

1. no report; student insurance to be paid; school to reimburse as it was added to book packs for 
2021. 

 2. Letter to bank to change signatories from Bec to Cheryl. 

 3. Newsletter to advertise increase in uniform prices.  

Canteen: Kylie & Kieran running canteen every second week; more details to come. 

Next Meeting(s): 5:30pm Term 2: April 28; 2 June Term 3: July 21; Aug 25 Term 4: October 13; 
November 17 

 Meeting Closed: 7:05pm  
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FAR NORTH COAST COMPETITIONS 
We have sporting champions at our school 
with Shanaye being selected for the FNC Net-
ball Competion. 
Jace for being selected for the FNC Football 
competion. 
We are so proud of you both and your achieve-
ments and we know you both represent the 
school with pride. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL DENTAL FORMS 
Students in Kindergarten to Year 3 have been 
sent home with a dental check form recently.  
If you would like your child to be check please 
return the form to the office by the 14/5/2021, 
or notify the office if you do not want your child 
to take part. 
Thank you 


